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Snow Emergency Declared 
 

Auburn Hills, Michigan, January 12, 2024 - Due to the expected winter storm, the City of Auburn 
Hills has declared a snow emergency effective Friday, January 12, 2024, at 11:00 a.m. until 
Sunday, January 14, 2024, at 8:00 a.m.  Parking is prohibited on city streets during this time.  This 
will allow our city snow removal crews the ability to clear the roads and residential neighborhoods 
as quickly as possible.  Vehicles parked on city streets or in the roadway could be ticketed or towed 
at the owner’s expense.  Abandoned vehicles along I-75, M-59, and major roadways will also be 
towed. 
 
Please use extreme caution if you must travel on the roads.  The public’s cooperation is greatly 
appreciated as we deal with this winter storm.  
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